
Surrender and grant of a new regeared lease of land at the Nautical 
Club (August 2018) 
Consultation Record 

3-4 Bishopsgate Street Ladywood tbc Councillor Sir Albert Bore – agreed 21st 
August 2018 
 

3-4 Bishopsgate Street  Ladywood tbc Councillor Kathy Hartley – no comment 
received as Kath is out of circulation 
during the consultation period 
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WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE 


